
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates &  
Upcoming Events 

 
Jan. 2nd – Back to School 
 
Jan. 9th – Sophomore ASVAB Test 
 
Jan. 9th – Parent Teacher Conferences in Etna  

4:30 – 7:00pm 
 
Jan. 12th – No School – Teacher PD Day 
 
Jan. 15th – 17th – All State Music in Casper 
 
Jan. 19th – RemediaLon Friday School 
 
Jan. 26th – No School 
 
Jan. 26th – State Spirit CompeLLon in Casper 
 
Jan. 29th – 30th – All State Jazz Band in Casper 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Information: 
      
         2nd Trimester ends:  February 22, 2024 

 
 
 
 

Stay Connected with SVHS: 
 

Like us on Facebook – Star Valley High School  
@starvalleyhigh 

 
Follow us on Instagram – starvalleyhighschool 
 
Visit our website - svhs.lcsd2.org 
 
*Changes to schedules and events at SVHS are 

posted on these sites regularly 

For all Sports and Ac/vi/es, 

please go to: 

  

svhs.lcsd2.org 

 Sports & Activities Tab 

 Sports Calendar 

 

*Always check calendar regularly as 

2mes/dates are frequently changing. 

 
 



ACTIVITIES 
 

Winter sports are now up and going.  
We would like to remind everyone –  

 
We love your children, but ask that 
you please make sure and supervise 

them at all ;mes during events at 
Star Valley High School.  

THE SCHOOL NURSE 
 

LCSD#2 Illness Guide can  
be found at: 

 
h?ps://lcsd2.org/wordpress/wp-
content/uploads/2021/08/LCSD2-
illness-guidelines-Aug.-2021.pdf 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A MESSAGE FROM…  

MR. HADERLIE 
 

We hope you had a wonderful holiday season with friends, family and 
loved ones.   As we look to the second half of our year and the middle of 
trimester 2, there are some exciting things on the horizon.   There will be 
only one night of parent teacher conferences this trimester, and it will be 
in Etna on January 9th from 4:30pm - 7:00pm.  Please swing by if you can 
visit with some teachers and enjoy some hot chocolate.   On this same 
date, all our sophomores will take the ASVAB test.   We feel this will help 
them and you with their post high school planning.  We wish the best of 
luck to our kids in activities as they will be busy during the month of 
January.  Go Braves! 
 

 
 
 


